From: James King <him.joking@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 3:07 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: FOR: PERS1 COLA for $45K or less

CAUTION:External email.

| favor a permanent COLA for PERS1 Retirees making less that $45K because the majority of the individuals in this
category are women who traditionally have been denied access to higher paying positions.

Thank You

James O. King

Humanity over Flag

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



